09 Anzac Day Thoughts from Dick Darrington in W.A.                                                         

I was happy to participate in this year’s Anzac Day march after 3 years being sidelined. My health improved. One gets a great feeling marching along St. George’s Terrace and down to the Esplanade for the Service. It was excellent to see Eric Weller joining in with the members and being part of the parade. It’s a pity a lot more don’t make the effort to come along and at least help celebrate at the Terrace Hotel. They will thoroughly enjoy themselves with excellent refreshments we have every Anzac Day for 2/2nd Association members and friends. There are plenty of other unit’s members just hoping to get the opportunity to join with us.

I am that keen I have breakfast at the

R.S.L. Anzac House by 7.30am starts the day early. It’s usually packed at that time with service personnel having drinks at a good watering hole waiting for the start of the march. So don’t let another Anzac day pass without considering to come along to see us all before you peg out. We might select you to become our next president – ha ha.

Well I have in mind to make it to the 2002 Mildura Safari. It’s going to be a great event travelling on the river. I love these river trips sailing along it beats motor transport for comfort, fantastic way to go even though ours will be only a day trip.

Well anyhow, regards to all.

Dick Darrington.

